
Knights of Columbus 
Dedham Council No. 234 

369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings–May 6 and 20 

Surge Meeting — May 13 

Hour of Adoration— May 9 at 7:30PM 

Saturday Knights Club May 3 

at 7:00PM 
 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Robert MacDonald 

TREASURER 

Francis A. Galvin, P.G.K. 

ADVOCATE 

John F. Murphy, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Shaun L. McKenna 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Riley 

Charles Powers 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Steve Hern 

Richard Bingell 

  

Scholarship: Scholarship forms are available at the Council for any member in good 
standing who has child who is a senior in high school and is going on to college.  In 
order to cut down on paper waste, these forms won’t be mailed out.  You have to ask 
for them.  Please come by the Council or call the number listed above or get one on 
our web site.  The forms must be filled out and delivered to Robert Black, PGK by May 
15.  You can leave the forms at the Council in an envelope for him. 

Communion Breakfast: We had our Communion Breakfast and Mass on April 6.  
We had a very good showing of Knights at both the Mass and the breakfast, which 
was excellent thanks to our Kitchen Commandos.   Thanks to Fr. Paul for celebrat-
ing Mass.  Our speaker, Peter DiMazio (shown left) was fantastic.  We’ve had some 
amusing and entertaining speakers in the past.  This speaker was neither of those, 
but he was riveting, sobering, and challenging.  He talked about the scourge of hu-
man trafficking in our society and what we can do to stop it.  He was an excellent 
choice for a speaker.   

Feed the Homeless: We provided the meal for the Abundant Table on April 16.  
We served turkey, rice, vegetables and gravy.  We had a good deal of help so eve-
rything went smoothly.  We also had a good deal of 
singing which entertained the guests and helpers 
alike.  Next month we will have our always popular 

pasta, meatballs and home-made sauce and 3 bean salad.   Meet at the Nor-
wood Congregational Church at 5:00PM May 21.  Please join us.   

Saturday Knights Club: The Saturday Knights Club held their meeting on 
April 5.  We had our auction.  We made a few hundred dollars.  Some great 
items went for a great price.  Pictured (right) is our auctioneer Charlie Black, 
PGK.  Note the hat—which Andy Lawlor bid on and won but only under the 
condition that Charlie wear it while auctioning off all of the items.  It was that 
kind of night.  We had a ball.  Our next meeting is our bowling night at the Nor-
wood Sports Center on May 3at 7PM.  Please join us.  Please note that our 
Mystery Ride will be on June 7.  We need a firm headcount by our May 3 meet-
ing.  If you plan on coming to the event, please let Bill Killion know. 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Robert Curran 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Paul Sullivan 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Jerry Alberico 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 
Kevin Leach, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Paul Curran, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

William Killion, P.G.K 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: May, 2014 

Motions: The one motion in the April newsletter passed. 

FLAG DAY PARADE 

The Dedham Flag Day Parade is on June 14.  We did this last year and it 
was great.  Many wives marched with us.  We can get our K of C logo T-
shirts for $8.  We would like to have children or grandchildren march with us 
this year, too.  We already have a volunteer to provide a truck to put a ban-
ner on and to carry some members who can’t walk the whole route.  

Catholic Volunteer Corps: Shaun McKenna would like us to hold the date of May 3 for a Barn-
raiser followed by a cookout at Shaun’s place!!  Let’s plan for a good time and a good showing. 

Membership: There will be a First and Second Degree on May 27 at Middleboro/Lakeville Coun-
cil at 7PM.  Meet at our Council at 6:15 and travel down together.  

KC Club: We still have 25 unpaid for tickets for this important fund raiser for our Council.  Please 
submit  your payment for your ORANGE tickets.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Attendance Prize: $35 to Paul Curran and $45 to Jim Lester (not present) 

MOTIONS 

1)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100 for a donation to the St. Mary’s 

Lifeteen Calandar fund raiser. 

Submitted by William Killion, PGK 

Seconded by James Hawkins. 

 

2)  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $2500 to fund a second scholarship for 

2014.  The funds have already been earned from receipts of the Spring Social. 

Submitted by Charles Black, PGK 

Seconded by Charles Powers. 

 
Robert Curran, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

 
More pictures below of Communion Breakfast 

                                                


